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The idea of a double issue of Bird Conservation International dedicated to the
memory of Ted Parker arose when the two of us were in touch over the prepara-
tion of an obituary for the British newspaper The Independent. Collar, as journal
editor, asked Schulenberg first to fill the place Ted left on the editorial board,
and second to take lead responsibility in calling for and marshalling contribu-
tions to this issue.

We have many people to thank. At the BirdLife International Secretariat, we
express our great debt to D. J. Brooks and R. Pfaff for their extensive profes-
sional work on the typescripts prior to setting, without which our schedule
would have been completely lost. We acknowledge the exceptional role played
by D. F. Stotz, who reviewed five typescripts and contributed greatly to their
improvement, and by A. J. Long, who did likewise with three papers. We thank
all other referees of these papers, some of whom also figure as authors:
S. R. Beissinger, B. J. Best, R. O. Bierregaard, M. Cohn-Haft, C. C. Farquhar,
S. L. Hilty, W. M. Jackson, M. G. Kelsey, J. V. Remsen and J. M. Wunderle.
In addition, we thank J. Goerck, T. A. Mulliken, R. S. Ridgely, T. Wachter and
D. C. Wege for their help with various matters, and H. M. Farrell and G.
Edwards for their considerable parts in bringing the texts to press. Finally we
pay tribute to all the authors for their uniformly prompt and positive
cooperation with us over a very short time-span at the start of this year, which
has allowed this issue to appear in time to mark the second anniversary of the
devastating loss of our friend, colleague and mentor.
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